
Streets, Alleys and Sidewalks Committee of the City of Harlan, Iowa – September 22, 2025 

The Streets, Alleys and Sidewalks Committee met on Monday, September 22, 2025, at Noon in the 
Council Chambers, 711 Durant Street, Harlan, Iowa. 

Present:   Sharon Kroger, *Kyle Lindberg, *Jennifer Kelly 

Absent:   None  

Also Present:  Gervas Mgonja, Jeff Musich, Ashley Schleis, Morgan Hallgren with Beyond Behavior, 
Maria Franco, and Nicki Ranney 
(* indicates participating remotely)  

Chairperson Kroger called the meeting to order at 12:10 P.M.  

It was moved by Lindberg and seconded by Kelly to approve the agenda. The motion carried 
unanimously. 
 
No conflicts of interest were stated. 
 
It was moved by Lindberg and seconded by Kelly to approve the minutes of the July 21, 2025, 
Streets, Alleys, and Sidewalks Committee meeting. The motion carried unanimously. 
 
Maria Franco and Morgan Hallgren were present to discuss their request for two reserved parking 
spaces for their business at 502 Market Street and 504 Market Street. It was moved by Lindberg 
and seconded by Kelly to recommend to Council to allow one reserved parking space on Market 
Street in front of their building with the requirements of no painting the parking spot, the sign will 
be at their expense and if they move from these buildings the sign will be removed. Motion carried 
unanimously.  
 
Nicki Ranney was present to discuss parking on Dodge Street between 4th Street and 7th Street. 
Currently in our Code of Ordinances Chapter 69.08 it is stated that there is “No Parking” on the 
South side and Nicki’s request is to allow parking on the South side and make the “No Parking” on 
the North side. It was moved by Lindberg and seconded by Kelly to recommend to Council to move 
the “No Parking” signs to the North side of the street. Motion carried unanimously.  
 
There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned. 

These minutes are as recorded by Ashley Schleis and are subject to committee approval at the next 
regular meeting. 


